
MONROVIA CITY COUNCIL    TUESDAY, JANUARY 04, 2022 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
of the 

REGULAR CITY COUNCIL MEETING 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that the meeting of the Monrovia City Council regularly scheduled for 

Tuesday, January 04, 2022, has been cancelled. 

 

The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Monrovia City Council is set for Tuesday, January 

18, 2022, 7:30 p.m. in the Monrovia City Council Chambers located at 415 S. Ivy Avenue, 

Monrovia, California. 

 

In accordance with Government Code Section 54953(e) and guidance from the California and 

Department of Public Health, Los Angeles County Health Department, and Occupational Safety 

and Health Administration, the City Council has made the determination that there will NOT 

be a physical meeting location and all public participation will be electronic. City 

Councilmembers may participate via teleconference. 

 

For more information, please contact the Monrovia City Clerk’s Office at 626.932.5505. 

  


